

The Powys Society Newsletter
No 27 April 1996



President: Glen Cavaliero

Chairman: Morine Krissdóttir c/o the Secretary

Vice Chairman: Paul Roberts

Secretary: John Batten
Keeper's Cottage, Montacute, Somerset, TAIS 6XN

(tel: 01935 824077)

Treasurer: Stephen Powys Marks
Hamilton's, Kilmersdon, near Bath, Somerset, BA3 5TE
(tel: 01761 435134)

The Powys Society is a registered charity, number 801332.

## The Powys Society Newsletter

The Newsletter is published three times a year, in April, July and November.

Material for publication should be sent to the editor, to arrive no later than the first day of the month preceding publication. The editor reserves the right to decline material, including letters, submitted for publication.

The views expressed by contributors to the Newsletter are their own, and should not be regarded as the official view of The Powys Society.

Editor: Paul Roberts 29 St Mary's Road, Sale, Cheshire M33 6SB (tel: 0161 969 2103)

Editorial Committee Morine Krissdóttir, Griffin Beale, Stephen Powys Marks and Alan Howe

© 1996: copyright is retained by all contributors; all other material is copyright of The Powys Society, except where otherwise stated.

On the front cover: Marian Powys Grey

(Photograph taken during a visit to England in Summer 1950 at Hoders, Oxted, Surrey, the home of Isobel Powys Marks.)

## THE SONG OF THE MABELULU

CHEST FOR THE MOBLE THREE
CEERS FOR THE THREE
MAY THEY BE GLORIOUS
GREAT AND VICTORIOUS
LONG TO REIGN OVER US
CHEERS FOR THE 224HL

TERROR TO ALL THE LAND
CHEERS FOR THE THREE
MAY THEIR FOREFATHER'S GHOST
SCARE ALL THE KNAVISH HOST
OF THOSE THAT BOKE THEM MOST
CHEERS FOR THE THREE

湯高